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300 Lakeside Drive 
Oakland, CA 94612 
 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28209 
Oakland, CA 94604 

 

   

 

December 27, 2024 
 

Via Electronic Submittal (E-File) 
 

Frank L. Blackett, P.E., Regional Engineer 
San Francisco Regional Office 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
100 First Street, Suite 2300 
San Francisco, CA 94105-3084 
 
RE: Stanislaus Watershed Annual Status Report for Emergency Action Plan (EAP) 

FERC Projects: Phoenix Project No. 1061, Spring Gap-Stanislaus Project No. 
2130 

 

ENCLOSURE CONTAINS CUI/CEII – DO NOT RELEASE 
 
Dear Frank L. Blackett: 
 
Pursuant to FERC Chapter VI: Emergency Action Plans (revised July 2015) Section 6-
2.2.6, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) has completed the 2024 Annual Status 
Report for Emergency Action Plans (EAP) for the Stanislaus Watershed, which includes the 
following Federal Regulatory Energy Commission (FERC) projects: Phoenix Project No. 
1061 and Spring Gap-Stanislaus Project No. 2130. The report is attached to this letter in 
(Enclosure 1). The dams covered in this status report are provided in (Enclosure 2). 
 
PG&E has reviewed and hereby concurs with the content of Enclosure 1, which was 
prepared on behalf of PG&E by a consultant. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (530) 408-9499, or email JSLW@pge.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Longshore 
EAP Coordinator 
Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
 
Enclosures:  
1. EAP Status Report - CUI//CEII – DO NOT RELEASE 
2. EAP Dams in Status Report 
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